
 

Year 1 

This is our final full week of learning; we would like you to take part in our 

‘virtual sports week’. We have attached the sporting activities for you to 

take part in and a record sheet to record the scores. Have fun and you can 

always send in your results. 

 

In our final week we want you to complete some transition work. You can 

impress your new teacher by telling them all about you and what you enjoy. 

 

Good Luck in your final full week in year 1 and we hope to see you all soon. 

 

Mrs Aspden and Miss Green 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 


